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December 19, 2021 Bulletin

Dear sisters and brothers in Christ, 
In the mail this week, I hope you received the booklet, “Beyond Christmas Day: How Catholics Celebrate the Season.” This booklet, written primarily by our parishioners, is intended to be a guide to the entire Christmas season. It discusses how Christmas is celebrated in the many traditions and customs of our Catholic Church, of our families, and of various cultures and countries around the world. It also describes how the many rich symbols, signs, and sounds are used to reflect, represent, and reveal the awesome mystery of God become man. The booklet also includes the Mass schedule for the coming Solemnity of the Nativity of the Lord – Christmas (which is also included on page 8 of this bulletin).
Please take time to read and enjoy these reflections and to live the gift of Christmas throughout the entire season, which is made up of many holidays and holy days.
If you did not receive a booklet, it is likely we do not have a current mailing address for you. Please call the parish office and we will be happy to send you a copy.
We are so grateful to the parishioners who wrote these inspiring articles. We are also thankful for our sponsors – Brookings-Smith Funeral Home, Kiley & Foley Funeral Home and one anonymous donor – who helped defray the cost of printing and mailing these booklets.
On behalf of Fr. Bruce and the entire staff of St. Paul the Apostle Parish, we look forward to celebrating this sacred season with all of you.

									Peace and blessings,
									Msgr. Andrew 


image1.jpeg




